
Edgartown Shellf ish Committee 
Tuesday,  May 21,  2013,  7:00PM 

Edgartown Town Hall  
 
Present:    Cooper Gilkes, Ryan Smith, 
Shellfish Dept.  Paul Bagnall, Warren Gaines, Rob Morrison, 
Others:   Gary Look – Edg. Marine Advisory  
    Marni Lipke – Recorder 
 

NOTES 
 
• There was no quorum.   
 

• Informal discussions covered a number of topics. 
- Edgartown Great Pond was opened and herring had been sited in Cracktuxet.  
- The Leland response letter had been cleared by counsel and would be signed and sent  
(see documents on file) — although there was some reservation as to whether it would be 
accepted. 
- The winter storms had changed the shoreline including a field of huge boulders off 
Wasque, and sand coming down through Duarte, and the erosion resulting in the 
Schifter house move. 
- Staff reported some adult and seed scallops in Pocha Pond. 
- Summer and year round staff were working well and the Sengekontacket Oyster Project 
was proceeding on schedule (see documents on file).  
- The quahog relay and family culling was a success. Staff encouraged fishing at the 
Katama area.   
 

• When there was still no quorum at 7:23PM the meeting broke up. 
 
Meetings 
 

• Edg. Shellfish – 7:00PM Tuesday, June 4, 2013 at the Town Barn 
 

• Edg. Shellfish – 7:00PM Tuesday, July 2, & August 6, 2013 at the Town Barn 
 
Documents on fi le:  
• Agenda 5/21/13 
• Sign In Sheet 5/21/13 
• Time Table for Oyster Project (2 p.) 
• Bagnall cover letter re: Leland Agreement draft letter 5/6/13 
- Draft Edg. Shellfish Committee Leland response letter 4/16/13 
- Leland letter re: Poucha Pond South Subdivision, Chappaquiddick (4 p.) 1/28/13 
 


